
 
 
 
  

Important Dates 
 

 

Term 3 - 2023 
 

Week 7 
 

Monday 28th August 
Father’s Day Stall 

 
Tuesday 29th August  

Netball Clinic at School 
Classes 5/6A, 5/6C, 5/6H, 

2B, 2W, 
MC-1 and MC-2 

 
Week 8 

 

Thursday 7th September 
Book Club Closes 

 
Week 10 

 

Monday 18th September 
Whole School Dress 

Rehearsal  
 

Tuesday 19th September 
12:30pm Matinee Session  
BPS Extravaganza Concert 

 
Wednesday 20th September 

BPS Extravaganza Concert 
12:30pm Matinee Session  

 

BPS Extravaganza Concert 
6:00pm Evening Session 

 
Friday 22nd September  

Last Day of Term  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 3 – Week  6 

Principal’s Message  
 

Book Week Character Parade 
 

What a fabulous day everyone had on Thursday – all dressed up for this year’s Book Week 
Parade. Thank you to Miss Robinson and Mrs Allen for running the assembly, and to Mr 
Hardy for running the audio-visuals. 
The students, and many staff, put a lot of effort into their costumes this year and it was 
such a great day. We loved having parents and carers stay on for lunch with us, enjoying a 
cup of tea or coffee. 

 

Canteen News 
 

We are excited to share that our canteen food and drink menu is meeting the 
requirements of The NSW Healthy School Canteen Strategy! This is a fantastic effort from 
Alison Mann and her team in the canteen – keeping us healthy while giving us tasty 
options. Congratulations! 
 

BPS Extravaganza Concert 
 

Our evening show has SOLD OUT! 
Get in quick for seats at our Matinee shows – come in and see the office staff to secure 
your tickets! 
 

Reflection Room 
 

All students were given a letter two weeks ago regarding the implementation of our 
‘Reflection Room’. This space is for students who might have had some trouble managing 
our whole school expectations (Safe, Fair, Learner), to spend time with one of our 
Assistant Principals to work through what went wrong, who was affected, how to try to 
make things right and what to try next time they are faced with a similar situation. As a 
result, we have noted that students are making improved choices when faced with a tricky 
situation. This is great news for all of us at BPS. If you have any questions about this 
process, please contact your child’s Stage Assistant Principal through the school office. 
 

 

Survey 
 

Thanks to all our parents and carers who have completed our quick survey either at our 
last Family Breakfast, or via SchoolStream. We are thrilled with the number of responses  
and we really appreciate your suggestions. 
 
Stacie Luppi 
Principal 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Our meal deal is a set deal and cannot be substituted for other items.  

 

Our Canteen is open Wednesday, Thursday and Friday from 8:45am till 12:00pm. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen  

$6.50 MEAL DEAL 
 

Fried Rice 
 

Up & Go 
Choc or Vanilla 

 

Fruit Salad Cup 
 

Prize 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Evening Session is SOLD OUT! 
 

Please call into our administration office to purchase tickets for the Matinee sessions on  
Tuesday 19th September and Wednesday 20th September at 12:30pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Office 

SOLD OUT 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Character Parade – Thursday 24th August  



 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Do you have a child starting school next year?  
 
Enrolments can be undertaken online via our school website (ballina-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au) or alternatively 
please contact our administration office and we can arrange for an enrolment pack to be posted to you.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten 2024 
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Community Notices 


